
 
 

 
 

        
 

 

 

    

   
  

 
  

  
 

  
 

 

United States  
Department of  
Agriculture  

Forest  
Service  

Pacific  
Northwest  
Region  

1220 SW Third Avenue  
Portland, OR  97204  
503-808-2468  

Notification of Sourcing Area Application – Bell Timber, Inc. 

Bell Timber, Inc. has applied for a Sourcing Area for its Longview and Bellingham, Washington 
facilities. The application will be reviewed by the Office of the Administrative Law Judge in the 
United States Department of Agriculture in accordance with the Forest Resources Conservation 
and Shortage Relief Act of 1990 (P.L. 101-382, 104 Stat.1714-726; U.S.C. Sec.620, et seq.), as 
amended by the Forest Resources Conservation and Shortage Relief Act of 1997 (P.L. 105-83, 
Title VI, Nov. 14, 1997, 111 Stat.1617). 

The public notice to be published in newspapers of general circulation within the proposed 
Sourcing Area is enclosed and provides information on how to comment and where to view the 
application and associated documents. 
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